From:

Sent: Wednesday, 17 April 2024 4:58 PM
To: EPWA Alternative Electricity Services
Subject: SUBMISSION

You don't often get email fror ||| | I Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless

you recognise the sender's full email address and know the content is safe.

| have been a lease holder at an over 55 village for three years, during
that time | have paid a business rate for electricity which is currently 41.30 cents per unit.

| was not given this information when | signed the lease and having worked for Western Power for 12 years would
have immediately asked why a business rate and not residential.

I am on a full aged pension and cannot apply for an electricity rebate. Therefore | and others in_

The above is for your consideration

Regards






